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Question asked by BM&F BOVESPA 
 

“SAE 2000/2015 – May 19, 2015 
  

COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS – CEMIG 

Mr. Fabiano Maia Pereira 

Investor Relations Director 
 

Subject: Request for information on media news report 
 

Dear Sirs, 

We request information, by May 20, 2015, on the content of the news report published on May 19 

by the online news site Agência Estado – Broadcast, which stated, among other information, that 

the objective of Cemig this year will be to ensure figures compatible with those that it reported in 

the first quarter of the year (the company’s profit in first quarter 2015 was up 18.8% year-on-year, 

at R$ 1.484 billion, with Ebitda up 22.3% at R$ 2.578 billion), and any other information 

considered to be important.”  
 

 

Reply by CEMIG 
 

 

Dear Sirs, 
 

In compliance with the request made by BM&FBovespa, we note that these statements refer to the 

execution of our Long-Term Strategic Plan, and are in line with the financial projections published 

on May 26, 2014, which are in our Reference Form. 
 

It may be noted that the statement referred to was made in our telephone conference call, which 

was announced in advance (Market Notice of May 13, 2015), and which was open to any and all 

persons who might be interested.  
 

Cemig reiterates its commitment to timely publication of all and any material information. 
 

Belo Horizonte, May 19, 2015 
 

 

Fabiano Maia Pereira 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 




